
NAGC 2023 CONVENTION – PHOTO CONTEST 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 
 

NAGC Members are encouraged to submit photos of their gardens, shows and societies 

in action from 2022. Do participate and be part of the fun. 

 

THE RULES 

• Enter a maximum of five photographs per category.  Select photos will be 

electronically displayed during the convention and perhaps available via Zoom 

meeting at a later date or used for the Glad World publication or the gladworld.org 

website. Your entry gives permission for NAGC to use in any of these manners. 

• Send electronic pictures with designation of category to:  

              debhatt@xplornet.com 
• Or send 5”x7” printed pictures with designation of category to: 

            Debbie Hatt, PO Box 268, Delburne AB Tom 0V0.  
• Include identifiers e.g., name of person taking the photo and USA State or 

Province. 

• Identify people, Society or glad variety in the photo if known  

• Include a brief description for each photo.  

• Entries must be received no later than February 20, 2023.  

• Photos taken in 2022 are preferred.  

• Photos will not be judged, and no awards will be given.  

 

THE CATEGORIES 

1. The Glad Patch 

2. Undisemminated Seedlings 

3. Macro View 

4. Glads and Children 

5. Glads and Critters 

6. At the Show 

7. Glad Personalities 

8. Glad Occasions 

 


